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College of the Arts and Sciences Concurrence Form 

The purpose of this form is to provide a simple system of obtaining departmental reactions to course 
requests.  An e-mail may be substituted for this form. 

An academic unit initiating a request should complete Section A of this form and send a copy of the 
form, course request, and syllabus to each of the academic units that might have related interests in the 
course.  Units should be allowed two weeks to respond to requests for concurrence. 

Academic units receiving this form should respond to Section B and return the form to the initiating unit.  
Overlap of course content and other problems should be resolved by the academic units before this form 
and all other accompanying documentation may be forwarded to the Office of Academic Affairs. 

A.  Proposal to review 

Initiating Academic Unit     Course Number Course Title 

Type of Proposal (New, Change, Withdrawal, or other) Date request sent 

Academic Unit Asked to Review  Date response needed 

B.  Response from the Academic Unit reviewing 
Response: include a reaction to the proposal, including a statement of support or non-support (continued 
on the back of this form or a separate sheet, if necessary). 

Signatures 

1. Name Position Unit Date 

2. Name Position Unit Date 

3. Name Position Unit Date 

Return this form to the ASC Curriculum and Assessment Services either through E-mail: vankeerbergen.1@osu.edu or 
asccurrofc@osu.edu, Fax: 292-6303, or Campus Mail: 154 Denney Hall, 164 W. 17th Ave.
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	Course Bulletin Listing, Course Number, Title: Microbiology               7070              Antibiotics
	Type of Proposal: New course
	Academic Unit Asked to Review: College of Pharmacy
	Date Request Sent: 9/11/2015
	Date Response Needed: 9/25/2015
	Position1: Professor
	Position2: 
	Position3: 
	Unit1: College of Pharmacy
	Unit2: 
	Unit3: 
	Date1: 09/25/2015
	Date2: 
	Date3: 
	Response from the Academic Unit reviewing: In general, I am supportive of this proposal, but I have taught a graduate course since 2001 (Pharmacy 8370, "Chemotherapy of Infectious Diseases") that has major overlap with the proposed course.  Please see the syllabus from the last time my course was offered in Spring Semester 2015.  I think that the proposed course will focus much more on the biology and resistance mechanisms to antibacterials, while my course deals much more with drug discovery and development for antibacterial drugs and also covers antivirals, antifungals, and antiprotozoals.  The courses will thus likely have enough distinctions to be useful as separate offerings.  I expect that microbiology graduate students will prefer to take the new course, particularly if they focus on bacteria, while medicinal chemistry graduate students will continue to take Pharmacy 8370.
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	Karl A. Werbovetz




